Hello Members of the House Human Services Committee,

My name is David Ormonde and | reside in District 31. | am asking you to please render a Do
Pass on house bill 2384..

There have been many red flags already with the mRNA vaccines. This has not been studied
long enough to know the long term effects, this is still in an experimental phase. Please do not

add these vaccines to the list of recommended vaccines.

Thank you for your consideration on this important issue and for your service to the state of
North Dakota.

David Ormonde



